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Dear Alan 
 
I know you have been made aware of my concerns about anti-social behaviour on 
public transport. 
 
I have noticed an increasing amount of anti-social behaviour when I travel around 
on buses (and trains). In talking to people about this I have become aware that some 
passengers have been subject to verbal and some physical abuse when they have 
remonstrated with people behaving in a poor way. 
 
I saw, myself, a bus driver nearly attacked by a youth who refused to stop playing 
his music out loud. 
 
I wanted to draw this matter to the attention of the Community Safety Forum and 
would like to speak at the next meeting. 
 
All good wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Councillor Brian Oxley 
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